
 

Jan. 05, 2024 

 

New Year Message for 2024 

 

At the ceremony held on January 5th to mark the beginning of the new year, JGC Holdings 

Corporation Chairman and CEO Masayuki Sato delivered the following address to the 

management and employees of the group. 

 

Let’s us strive our best with confidence to serve 

as "collaborators" who can offer "realistic solutions". 

 

As society begins to move away from an idealistic stance towards the pursuit of "realistic 

solutions" to energy-related issues, I believe that the JGC Group is one of the few 

"collaborators" that can present such "realistic solutions"  to stakeholders, including the 

government and clients, based on its highly developed engineering capabilities and capacity 

for technology integration. 

 

Let us all work together with confidence in our hearts to make the JGC Group even 

greater in 2024, with each and every Group employee  appreciating the importance of the 

role we are endeavoring to play and the value we can offer to the world. 


